
 

701 N. Bullis Rd.

 Compton, CA 90224-9099

Attn: Anthony Navarrete

`

Jason Sum

Pipeline Planning Assistant

SoCalGas-Compton HQ

Thank you for inquiring about the availability of natural gas service for your project.  We are pleased 

to inform you that Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas) has facilities in the area where the 

above named project is being proposed.  The service would be in accordance with SoCalGas’ 

policies and extension rules on file with the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) at the 

time contractual arrangements are made.                                                                       

This letter should not be considered a contractual commitment to serve the proposed project, and is 

only provided for informational purposes only. The availability of natural gas service is based upon 

natural gas supply conditions and is subject to changes in law or regulation.  As a public utility, 

SoCalGas is under the jurisdiction of the Commission and certain federal regulatory agencies, and 

gas service will be provided in accordance with the rules and regulations in effect at the time service 

is provided.  Natural gas service is also subject to environmental regulations, which could affect the 

construction of a main or service line extension (for example, if hazardous wastes were encountered 

in the process of installing the line).  Applicable regulations will be determined once a contract with 

SoCalGas is executed.

If you need assistance choosing the appropriate gas equipment for your project, or would like to 

discuss the most effective applications of energy efficiency techniques, please contact our area 

Service Center at 800-427-2200.

Thank you again for choosing clean, reliable, and safe natural gas, your best energy value.

Sincerely,

Jason Sum

Subject: Will Serve - 6501 S. Sepulveda Blvd

October 22, 2020

Fuscoe Engineering, Inc.

600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1470

Los Angeles, CA 90017


